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25t October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,
Y6 Visit to Standon Bowers 9t" — 11t July 2025

| am writing to invite your child to attend our Year 6 residential visit to Standon
Bowers Outdoor Education Centre from Wednesday 9" — Friday 11 July 2025. It
will be a joint visit for Perton and Bilbrook Middle Schools; students from both
schools will take part in activities together. The visit is for three days and two nights.

During the visit, students will have the opportunity to take part in a range of outdoor
activities, such as bush craft, climbing, BMX skills and high ropes. Exact activities
will be confirmed nearer the time.

The cost of the visit, for the 3 days, is £241 per child. This includes all food,
transport, instruction, activities, equipment and insurance.

We are acutely aware that money is tighter than ever and in order to make this visit
more achievable for families we have set-up the following payment plan:

Instalment Due date Amount
Non-returnable deposit 29" November £50.00
2024
Instalment 1 31st January 2024 | £47.50
Instalment 2 28t February 2024 | £47.50
Instalment 3 28" March 2024 £47.50
Instalment 4 30t May 2024 £48.50

Instalments 1-4 will appear after 29"" November 2024.

If your child if eligible for pupil premium we may be able to offer a discount on the
cost of this visit, please contact school or request this in writing to the head teacher.

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please pay the initial non-
returnable deposit of £50.00 to secure a place, followed by the 4 instalments which
can all be paid using the ParentPay system, under the payment item “Standon
Bowers 2025". We need to confirm the number of students interested so that we can
book their place therefore the initial deposit is due by 29t November 2024.
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A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.



A parents’ meeting will be held two weeks prior to departure so that an equipment
list can be issued and medical information/consent forms can be completed. A letter
will be sent to you nearer the time. It's worth noting at this point that no visit specific
items will need to be purchased — your child’s oldest clothes and shoes are perfect.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N. Rowley



